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Rev. Mat Alexander ............................................................................................. Pastor 

Rev. Woodie Turner ...................................................................... Minister to Families 

Rev. Nathan Edwards ........................................................................ Minister of Music 

Miss Lydia Sewell .................................Director of Children’s Ministries and Missions 

Mrs. Sharon Reynolds ......................................................................................... Pianist 

Mrs. Lana Cornutt ............................................................................................ Organist 

MemorialMemorialMemorialMemorial    
 

Brent Tucker 
 Darden & Anne Bourne 
 Rick and Francie Vann 

Weekly Records for August 16, 2020Weekly Records for August 16, 2020Weekly Records for August 16, 2020Weekly Records for August 16, 2020    
    

Stewardship RecordsStewardship RecordsStewardship RecordsStewardship Records 
Budget .................................$14,199.18 
Tithes Received ...................$15,282.00 
Designated .............................. $575.00 
Budget to Date ................. $468,572.84 
Received to Date .............. $459,069.84 

Online giving is available at: 
https://portal.icheckgateway.com/firstbaptistgadsden/ 
 

Checks may be mailed to:   
PO Box 456, Gadsden, AL, 35902. PO Box 456, Gadsden, AL, 35902. PO Box 456, Gadsden, AL, 35902. PO Box 456, Gadsden, AL, 35902.     
 

If you would like self-addressed, stamped envelopes, please contact the 
church office at (256) 547-6828 or email receptionist@fbcgadsden.org 

Sanctuary FlowersSanctuary FlowersSanctuary FlowersSanctuary Flowers 

 

The sanctuary flowers are placed in 
honor of Joyce Garrett for 25 years  

of service.  

I cannot fully express my gratitude to you for all the kindness and 
love you have shown me over the past two years. I thank God that 
he brought me into this church and put me among such fine folks as 
yourselves. As God leads me on to the next step in my ministry, I will 
always reflect upon this time as a time of joy and rich growth in my 
life. May the Lord continue to bless this church. 
     Your brother in Christ,             
      Chris Taunton 



Sunday, August 23, 2020    10:30 am Creation Will Be At Peace 
 

In the holy mountain of the Lord, all war and strife will cease; 

In the holy mountain of the Lord creation will be at peace. 
 

The wolf will lie down with the lamb, the cow and bear will feed, 

Their young will play together; 

A little child will lead, a little child will lead. 
 

The leopard and goat will graze, the lion will feed on straw. 

They will war no more, they will war no more; 

A child will lead them all, will lead them all. 
 

In the holy mountain of the Lord, all war and strife will cease; 

In the holy mountain of the Lord creation will be at peace. 

Prelude  Mrs. Lana Cornutt 
 
Call to Worship 301  “I Am Resolved” RESOLUTION  
 Stanzas 1, 2, & 5 
 
Welcome                                                         Rev. Woodie Turner, 
  Minister to Families 
 
Hymn 16 “O Worship the King” LYONS 

 
Recognition of Joyce Garrett & Pastoral Prayer Rev. Mat Alexander, 
  Pastor 
 
Reading from the Scriptures “Education”  
 Responsive Reading 714 
   
Hymn 175 “'Man of Sorrows,' What a Name”  HALLELUJAH,  
  WHAT A SAVIOR 
 
Hymn Reading                 “O God of Every Nation” Rev. Nathan Edwards, 
  Minister of Music 
 
Choral Worship “Creation Will Be at Peace” Page 
 
Message “A Harvest of Righteousness:  Pastor 
 Godly Wisdom, Sincere Humility, and Making Peace”  
 James 3:13-18  
 
Time of Reflection        Mrs. Sharon Reynolds 
 
Benediction   Rev. Nathan Edwards 
 
Postlude  Mrs. Lana Cornutt 
 
 
 
 
 


